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ANY EXPLANATION?

Rosemary Smith

The illustration is from the reverse of a King George VI £1, 
1951 Type. The dealer from whom I bought this single copy had quite 
a number of them, some in blocks!  The cancel is a single line blue 
crayon type cancel.  I sent the stamp to Roy and his comment was, 
"I'm not convinced that it comes under the heading category of a 
‘Perfin’!  I wonder if all the stamps were perforated in the same way, 
i.e. a block of 6 holes and a group of four at the same grid spacing?
It's not Braille is it?"

 

 

As far as I can remember the holes were the same on all stamps.  
I will look very carefully the next time I see them at the end of May.  I 
am sure the dealer will not have sold them all by then. 


